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Beachwood Breeze

     


P.O. Box 17385
Jacksonville, FL  32245-7385
Your Neighborhood Newsletter of People and Events
September 2011
How Is Your Neighborhood Holding Up?
This is a great question for every resident.  The answer may be: It’s holding up only as much as you are involved.  It’s up to you to pick up, prune up, clean up and call in old tires for pickup at 630-CITY. The tires won’t magically disappear – they have to be reported for pickup. Also, please keep  dogs and cats on leashes as required by law.

Your suggestions are very important, so please let us hear from you.  Send your suggestions to the address shown above or better yet stop by the next monthly meeting.  We love to meet new neighbors and welcome them to Beachwood like we did last month.
The key to success is working together!
Annual Yard Sale –Oct 15th
8:00am-2:00pm

Are you getting ready for the annual subdivision wide yard sale?  The civic association will make arrangements to advertise the event in the Florida Times Union, Craig’s List and on the neighborhood link web site.  Signs will be posted at the front of the subdivision by Beach Blvd.  Of course, feel free to make your own yard signs.
Beachwood Civic Association Annual Membership Drive

We have received 78 payments towards the BCA dues.  We set a goal of 100 this year and it’s never too late.  If you have made a payment, thank you and you will receive a membership card stapled to the newsletter for your records.  The annual membership is still only $25.00 per household.  Simply make your check payable to the “Beachwood Civic Association” and include your name and address. You can mail it in: Beachwood Civic Assoc., P.O. Box 17385, Jacksonville, FL  32245-7385.  
Live Animal Trap To Borrow
Remove unwanted critters the most humane way using the trap.  The BCA has a trap you can borrow for $_____.  The deposit will be held and fully refunded once the trap is returned in good condition..
JSO Online Crime Mapping Program Enhancement 

The goal of JSO’s new online crime mapping program is to inform the citizens about criminal incidents throughout the community.  The application has been filtered to exclude sex crimes, child abuse and other crime information protected by statute or reported by other agencies.
Several BCA members attended the Aug. 18, 2011 ShAdCo (Sheriff’s Advisory Council) meeting.  A quick start reference guide to the new program was handed out.  There will be copies available to take home at the next civic meeting
Thanks
Thanks to the Beachwood Apartments Manager for assistance in printing this newsletter.


The Next Meeting
Will be held on 
Tuesday, Sept. 20th
at 7:30 pm inside the Community

 Center, 11758 Marina Drive across
from basketball court.












